
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,      Date : 15/02/2024 

 The school will remain closed tomorrow i.e. 16/02/2024 

(Friday) as per the order of the Rajasthan Government on 

account of Devnarayan Jayanti.  

 Parent-Teacher Meeting will be held on Saturday, 

17/02/2024 and timing will be 08.00 am to 11.00 am. 

 Students of Class X will also come for the PTM to see the 

Answer Sheets of Pre-Board-II   

 

PRINCIPAL 

  


